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Cordially invites you to 

 

CHALLENGES AND DEVELOPMENT OF FOOD SAFETY IN CHINA  

IN THE POST- SHANGHAI EXPO ERA 

& 

MEDICATION SAFETY IN CHINA’S HOSPITAL SETTINGS:  

THE AVASTIN CASE  

 

with 

 

 LIN WANG                          AND                              YAN TAN   

         

SHANGHAI MUNICIPAL FOOD AND DRUG ADMINISTRATION, CHINA 

Ms. Lin Wang is the Songjiang Branch Director of the Shanghai Municipal Food and Drug 

Administration. She started her career as a surgeon and then worked for Songjiang District 

Health Bureau of Shanghai and the Zhongshan Subdistrict Office of the Shanghai Songjiang 

District People’s Government before her current FDA position. She is a graduate of Shanghai 

Jiaotong University and Fudan University. 

 

Ms. Yan Tan works at the division of project management of the Shanghai Institute for Food and 

Drug Safety (SHFDA). Her focus is on drug safety and regulatory policy. Previously, she was 

the editor of the Chinese Journal of New Drugs and Clinical Practice from 2007-2008. She 

worked as a chemical analyst at the Hangzhou branch of Merck Pharmaceutical Co. Ltd in 2002. 

She received her bachelor and master’s degrees from China Pharmaceutical University.
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